4/5/2016 7:10:25 AM
Re: Agency press statement v2 (3).docx

Sounds good. The Secretary's intent is to send out this release as soon as the LAC audit is released.
I'll confirm when the DOT release goes out.

Sent from my iPhone

> On Apr 5, 2016, at 6:45 AM, "Symmes, Brian" <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

>

> Thanks for passing this along, Pete. I'm out of the office today with limited access to my email, so
can you please let me and Chaney, who is copied on this email, as soon as you know when your
release is going out.

>

> Sent from my iPhone

>

>> On Apr 4, 2016, at 9:45 PM, Poore, Pete <PooreJP@scdot.org> wrote:

>>

>> Brian

>> Here's the DOT release we'll send out when the LAC audit is released on Tuesday.

>> Pete

>>

>> <Agency press statement v2 (3).docx>

>>

>>

>>

>> Sent from my iPhone

>
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